
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 1/2  

Newsletter 

October 6, 2014 

      Classroom News 

------------------------------------------         

Things here in Grade 1/2 have been 

settling into a nice routine over the last 

month, and we can't believe we've almost 

made it to Thanksgiving already! 

 

 We hope that Club 25 and  practicing sight 

words have been successfully working out 

for everyone at home. If you have any 

questions about things we send home, 

please do not hesitate to ask us! 

 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Library Books 

Return on Tuesday 

(Miss Gray’s Class) 

Return on Wednesday  

(Miss Woof’s Class) 

 

October 8th: Interim Reports 

October 9/10: Pro-D Days 

October 13: Thanksgiving 

Day 

(No School) 

 Joke of the Week: 
Why did the Skittle go to school? 

-It wanted to be a Smartie! 

 

(Submitted by Miss Woof) 

Email: Erin.Woof@NCSNanaimo.com, 

Pearlanne.Gray@NCSNanaimo.com  

Webpage: www.missgrayspage.weebly.com 

 

“You have brains in your head. You have feet in your shoes. You can steer 

yourself in any direction you choose." -Dr. Seuss 
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Friendly Reminders 

Just a reminder that your children are doing a lot of 

thinking and growing at school! Please pack them 

lunches that will sustain and fill them up throughout the 

day! Also, if you are missing any clothing please go 

through the growing pile on top of the Grade 1/2 

cubbies. These items will be moved to the school's Lost 

and Found on Wednesday if they do not get claimed. 

Thanks!  

  

          Email Addresses 

If you have not been getting emails from us, please let 

us know so we can have a current address to reach you 

at. Interim Reports are getting sent home by email on 

Wednesday, so it is important that we have one that 

works! We would also like to try to send home 

newsletters to everyone electronically,  

instead of using so much paper. If you  

would still like to request a paper copy,  

let us know, otherwise this will be the  

last week for a paper newsletter! 

 

 

Show and Tell Schedule 

Monday 
Travis, Ethan N, Robert, 

Grayson, Bodre, Brady, Mikaila, 
Jimmy, Jake, Jordyn, Coral 

Tuesday 
Ethan R, Gabby, Moji, Eli, Riley, 
Marshall, Benny, Mitchell, Mary, 

Savannah, Jaden, Liam K. 
Wednesday 

Ethan A, Asher, Liam G., 
Catherina, Nevaeh, Joshua, 

Brody, Kiran, Vanessa, 
Raymond, Kayly 

Thursday 

Tavian, Gabe, Ava, Renee, 

Helanna, Joel, Ethan V., 

Locklyn, Gideon 

A Look Ahead for 

Volunteers…. 

If you are available to help in the 

classroom please send an email 

to Miss Woof or Miss Gray. We 

would be more than happy to 

have you any day and any time 

that is convenient for you 

Thank you in advance for your 

support! 

Levelled Readers      

Levelled Readers will be sent  

home today. These are to be  

returned on or before next  

Thursday for an assessment!   
 

  
 

 

DEAR: Drop Everything And Read 

You are invited to join us for our school-

wide reading event on October 27th from 

11:00-11:30 in the gym. This will be held 

in conjunction with schools from across 

the province of British Columbia. 

In particular, if you are a parent in 

uniform, we would especially like to invite 

you to attend. We would love to show 

students that no matter what profession 

you have in life, reading is essential. 

 

     

 


